
August 30, 2024

Dear Kindergarten Families,

We are excited to have your child with us this year! The Kindergarten Center will be hosting an
information session for adults. Please review the following information and we hope to see you there.

Back to School Night, Wednesday, September 11, 2024
The Kindergarten Center’s Back to School Night will be held on Wednesday, September 11, 2024. Back
to School Night is an adult only evening, intended to provide parents general information regarding their
child’s kindergarten experience and hear about the anticipated classroom experiences from their teacher.
Should you have any questions regarding your child specifically, this evening will not allow for private
conversations and it is suggested that you follow up with the teacher, via email following the
presentation, to coordinate a day and time to meet privately.

Session 1: Parents of students in Ms. Coccoz, Mrs. Parkinson, Mrs. Witalis, Mrs. Rim
6:15 Lobby doors open.
6:30 General Meeting, Welcome messages from:

Mrs. Caughey, Supervisor at the Kindergarten Center
Mrs. Farrell, School Nurse
Mrs. Garripoli, PTA President
REF Representative

7:15 Classroom Teacher Presentations in respective classrooms
Ms. Coccoz, Mrs. Parkinson, Mrs. Witalis, Mrs. Rim

Session 2: Parents of students in Ms. Ruglio, Mrs. Bomzer, Mrs. Kratzer, Ms. Sayre
7:15 Lobby doors open.
7:30 General Meeting, Welcome messages from:

Mrs. Caughey, Supervisor at the Kindergarten Center
Mrs. Farrell, School Nurse
Mrs. Garripoli, PTA President
REF Representative

8:15 Classroom Teacher Presentations in respective classrooms
Ms. Ruglio, Mrs. Bomzer, Mrs. Kratzer, Ms. Sayre

Reminder: Sneak-a-Peek, Wednesday, September 4, 2024 1:30-2:15
The time in the classroom is just a few minutes as this is just a “peek” at the classroom! To reduce
congestion in the hallways, students in Ms. Sayre, Mrs. Kratzer, Ms. Ruglio, and Mrs. Bomzer enter
through the center doors on Sylvan Street. Students in Ms. Coccoz, Mrs. Rim, Ms. Witalis, and Mrs.
Parkinson will enter through the lobby doors located on the north side of the building.

Please note that on the first day of school, and going forward, all students will enter through the lobby
entrance on the north side of the building. The first days of school are full days.

Megan Caughey
Supervisor of Elementary Education
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